
The President’s Desk… 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hello again. I wish each of you a very happy new year! 

 

I hope you had a lovely vacation. 

Welcome to the second semester of our academic year. 

 

I am looking forward to making all the year-long events, a great success. 

 

We start first, with our first trip to India for students of year 5&6. Then 

the ski trip and so on… There are plenty of events to make life interesting 

and challenging. Let’s enjoy learning and having fun doing something 

stupendous. 

 

See you all at school. 

 

Have a great day! 

 

Regards, 

 

Rani. 

 

4th January 2018 


